
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
Paralegal 
Regulatory Law  
 

 
 

Via E-mail and 
Overnight Delivery 

September 7, 2004 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 

Re: Docket No. UT-990384 
Correction letter to Withdrawal of Operator Services Agreement 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find a correction letter which is intended to replace my letter to the Commission 
filed on September 1, 2004 concerning docket no. UT-990384.  There was a typographical error in 
the electronic version of the September 1, 2004 letter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
 
MEP/mp 
Enclosures 
cc: Deborah Reynolds 
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